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Charlotte Behavioral Health Care announces new office location in Murdock area
Punta Gorda, FL – Charlotte Behavioral Health Care, serving the behavioral and substance abuse needs of Charlotte County, announced the opening of a new office in Port Charlotte in late November, 2012. The main campus is located at 1700 Education Ave Punta Gorda and the new location will be opening  at 1032 Tamiami Trail Port Charlotte, FL 33953 in the Murdock Town Center. The new office will be Northside Psychiatric Services a division of Charlotte Behavioral Health Care and will continue to provide Charlotte County and now Sarasota County residents with programs and services in an array of expert care. 
Northside Psychiatric Services will focus on Children’s Services including; Individual Therapy Children’s Groups, Counseling and Psychiatric Services. Individual and Group Therapy and Psychiatric Services for adults will be offered as well.
With opening a new office, CBHC will be able to accommodate the growing need for children’s behavioral and mental health services in northern Charlotte County and south Sarasota County areas. The expansion of this new location will better meet the needs of current and future consumers in our community.
“Expanding into a new facility will be a learning experience,” said Jay Glynn, CEO of Charlotte Behavioral Health Care. “But once we are up and running, it will allow us endless opportunities to provide the North Port community with services and programs that were not available to them previously.”
For more information, please contact Jessica Boles, Director of Marketing at Charlotte Behavioral Health Care at jboles@cbhcfl.org or 941.639.8300 ext. 275.
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